Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Meralco Avenue, Pasig City

DepED MEMORANDUM
No. 190 ,s. 2008

SEMINAR ON WASTE MANAGEMENT AND RESOURCE RECOVERY
THROUGH BIOTECHNOLOGY

To: Bureau Directors
Regional Directors
Schools Division/City Superintendents

1. The Philippine Science Consortium, PSC (formerly Luzon Science
Consortium), will hold a Seminar on “Waste Management and Resource Recovery
through Biotechnology” on April 17-18, 2008 at Benguet State University, Baguio
City.

2. The objectives of the seminar are to:
a. gain information regarding the environmental, economic and
educational benefits of implementing Waste Management
Program,;
b. acquire knowledge on ecological and Waste Management Act
known as RA 9003;
C. appreciate and learn the various technologies employed in
processing and utilization of biodegradable wastes; and
d. develop technical knowledge and skills from the trainings to be
conducted.
3. This seminar will be attended by participants from different institutions in

the country and invited local government units (LGUs).

4. For more information, please contact Mr. Mariano C. de Jesus, Ed.D.,
Chairperson, Luzon Science Consortium (LSC) Council and President, Bulacan
State University at telefax no. (044) 791-3819 and e-mail address:
www.bulsu.edu.ph.

S. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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RAMON C. BACANI
Undersecretary
Officer-in-Charge
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